
THREE THINGS:
BRILLIANT
OPPORTUNITIES
DISGUISED
Some news outlet will point out how the failings
of the state GOP parties in Florida, Michigan,
and Texas are somehow bad news for Joe Biden,
and not the brilliant opportunities they
represent for Democrats. But not this site.

BREATHING ROOM:
WHAT’S ON YOUR
HOLIDAY MENU?
This is an open thread — talk about your
Thanksgiving holiday preparations here.

BELOVED BY TONI
MORRISON
Giving voice to the people damaged by
enslavement.

THE THIRTEENTH
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AMENDMENT
What political rights do we have as citizens of
the United States?

DAYLIGHT COME, AND
HE GOT TO GO HOME
The jam session in heaven is going to be epic
tonight, because daylight came and Harry
Belafonte has gone home.

SUPPORTING THOSE
WHO MAKE GOOD
TROUBLE
There are lots of folks who work to fight
injustice, making the kind of “Good Trouble”
that John Lewis embraced, who need our support.
Here are a few, and you can add your own in the
comments.

TRASH TALK: HERE FOR
‘THE BIG GAME’
As promised: a Trash Talk post for The Big Game.
Here it is, have at it. This is an open thread.
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TRASH TALK: GET
(FOURTH) DOWN AND
DIRTY
It’s peak fall color here in Michigan — a good
time to enjoy autumn’s best and air out the
trash. This is an open thread.

WHAT FAMILY RIFTS AT
FUNERALS CAN TEACH
US ABOUT PARDONING
PRESIDENTS
The House of Windsor is learning that healing a
broken family takes honesty and hard work. We
could learn from them in dealing with Trump.

THE L-WORD NOT USED
[UPDATE-1]
They angrily describe the terror but they
haven’t used the L-word.
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